SINDH PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
THANDI SARAK HYDERABAD
DATED:20" August, 2025
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PRESS RELEASE

NO.PSC/EXAM(S.S)/2025/408; Due to heavy monsoon rains in Karachi
Division including other cities of Sindh Province, the interview
scheduled on 20" August-2025 has been postponed, and will be
rescheduled shortly. However, remaining schedule shall continue as

planned earlier. —
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